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Message from the Alliance for Retired Americans Leaders 

From The Alliance for Retired Americans 
To our 4.4 million member strong retiree activists from 

all walks of life, a safe and joyous holiday season.  
Merry Christmas and Happy New Year 

To  All The Members of the 
Rhode Island Alliance for Retired Americans  

The Alliance for Retired Americans, 
Their Families, threir Friends 

And The RI ARA E-Newsletter Readers  
A Very Merry Christmas & 
A Happy, Healthy New Year 

 

(This will be the last E-Newsletter until January 12, 2025) 

On December 21, 2024 on a vote 
of 76-20, H.R. 82, The Social 

Security Act passes the Senate 
and moves to President Biden for 

his signature.  
Thank you to everyone that 

made this happen. 
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